LEAF COLLECTION
FOR THE VILLAGE OF WAVERLY

Will commence on
Monday, October 21, 2024
to Monday, December 2nd, 2024

(weather permitting)

Please have leaves ready at 7:00 a.m.
Leaves should be raked to the area
between the sidewalk and curb

(It is Unlawful to Rake Leaves into the Street)
Bagged leaves will be picked up in Clear Bags Only!
NO brush, sticks, weeds or yard waste!




